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Your submission for this review:

Dear Ipart Please dont increase our water sewer & stormwater prices any higher on the central coast. In my area of Umina
Beach, . < have no storm water or guttering & we do not need ut. Everything works fine the way it is. No
expensive infrastructure is needed. The water quality is always good, not brown or smelly. I think council shouldn't waste
money fixing s/thing thats not broken & we are not willing to pay any increase. Thank you





